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A MESSAGE FROM MRS WALSH 

We wish everyone a happy holiday , and Happy Easter to those 

celebrating. It has been a very busy but short term , we hope 

you enjoy reading about some of the activities that have  

occurred. Please remember the first week back is Eid , we will 

be closed for the day once it is declared the evening before. We are aware this 

is either Tuesday 9th or Wednesday 10th April. This allows our families to cele-

brate at home without affecting our attendance. Many thanks, Mrs Walsh. 

Reception News 

In Reception we have been thinking about Traditional Tales. The chil-

dren were in the construction area creating their own castle.  For 

World Book Day, we had a virtual chat with an author. She read her 

new book to us and then we created our own stories.  

During Science Week the children looked at making shadow puppets 

and talked about how shadows were made  
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World Book Day—Thursday 7th March 

2024   

Our theme for world book day this year 

was: The Day the Crayons Quit. 

 

The children loved dressing up as their 

favourite crayons and favourite book characters. 

 

All the staff dressed up as crayons. 



Red Nose Day 2024 

 

Thank you to all who have donated 

towards this worthy cause. 

 

 

We have raised £135.00 

Thank you  

Well Done to our Kitchen Staff 

 

Well done to the Kitchen Staff for being 

awarded the highest food rating of 5—Very Good. 

 

They are a brilliant team! 

Food For Life—Bronze Award 

Well done to Mrs Adams for working hard to be 

awarded the special Food for Life—Bronze Award. 

 

WELL DONE! 



Toast 

As the children have really enjoyed having a slice of 

toast in the mornings. We are continuing with this next 

term. 

We are encouraging all children to arrive to school on time before 

8.55am, to be able to have some toast before class starts.  

 

Nursery Places September 2024  

 

If your child is 3 years old before 31st August 

2024 and you would like them to join our 

Nursery class for September 2024.  Please 

click on this link and complete the online application form. 

https://www.palfreyinfant.co.uk/nursery-class-admissions/ 

 

Thank you for those who have already completed the form. 

 

Please check your emails for stay and play sessions and dates 

of teacher meetings.  These will be sent soon. 
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Reception Parent Play and Stay Session 

 

Reception will be inviting parents to work with their 

child in class, focusing on Reading, Writing and Maths.  

All Sessions will be from 2pm—3pm. 

Please add the following into your diaries: 

• Monday 20th May 2024, this will be an outside focus. 

 

 

Nursery Parent Stay and Play Sessions 

Nursery will be inviting parents to work with their child in 

class, focusing on Reading, Writing and Math, supporting 

parents helping their children at home.   

All Sessions will be from  10am—11am and 2pm—3pm. 

Please add the following dates into your diaries: 

• Thursday 23rd May 2024 this will be an outside focus 



PE DAYS: 

 

 

 

This years PE days are: 

Monday: Class 9 and Class 4 

Tuesday: Class 7 and Class 6 

Wednesday: Class 5 and Class 8 

Thursday: Nursery 

Friday: Reception Classes 

 

Please can they come to school 

 in their PE kits 

 

Free School Meals 2023-24. 

 

 

We would like all parents to sign up for the Free School Meals within school. 

Your child may be entitled to the pupil premium . This is a grant given by the 

government to schools in England to decrease the attainment gap for the 

most disadvantaged children, whether by income or by family upheaval.  

Please access the link and complete the online form here: Free school meals | 

Walsall Council  

 

 

Please can you make sure your child 

has the following: 

• All Clothing to have their names 

in. 

• Water Bottles in school every 

day with their names on. 

• Children to bring their book bag 

every day. 

• Please check their bookbags on 

Fridays for any homework. 

• Encourage them to read their 

books and complete their home-

work 

• Access 2do on Purple Mash  

https://go.walsall.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools-in-walsall/school-meals/free-school-meals
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New School Times 



 

Dates for your Diary:  

 

• 21st March—Nursery finishes for half term—Normal times 

• 22nd March—New Nursery 2024 starts Stay and Play—09.30 am and 10.30 

am 

• 22nd March—School closes at 1pm. 

• 25th March—Easter Half Term—Happy Easter 

• 8th April —School Re opens—Normal Times 

• 10th April—EID—School closed  

 

 

 

Walsall Family Hub 

Please see the Walsall Family Hub on Facebook, 

@walsallfamiliesintheknow or visit. https://

www.walsallfamilyhubs.co.uk/ 

for information on various courses, events and help. 

Purple Mash Blog: 

Please visit Mrs Walsh’s blog and Jude Blog for information on 

what's  happening in classes.  https://www.purplemash.com/login 
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https://www.purplemash.com/login/#/


NASHDOM 

Please see the NASHDOM timetable with all the times and dates of 

various events. 


